
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

I hope this bulletin finds you well. This week has seen the final A Level exam, bringing the exam season to a 
close. The students have worked tirelessly with such resilience. We wish them a long relaxing holiday before 
the start of their next chapter. Information will be shared about results days and logistics soon. 
 
On Monday 22nd July, the whole school will embark on the eleventh annual Sponsored Walk. Thank you to 

everyone who has already completed the consent form for your child, we currently have over 200 responses. If 

you are yet to complete your child’s consent, please click here to take you to the online form which must be 

completed by Friday 12th July. If you require a paper copy of the form, your child can collect this at student 

services. Please note, you will be asked your child’s tutor group when completing the form. This is the form 

tutor that they have been with since September. 

Hello, One Voice here again with your weekly tip. As you know, this weekly paragraph in the parent bulletin is here specifically to 

support you finding the best resources for supporting you when it comes to mental health. Keeping that in mind, something we 

thought would be very beneficial for you and your family alike is focusing on your sleep quality especially when it comes to warmer 

months where we are all feeling increasingly more tired throughout the day. Sleep is a very important part of all of our lives and 

provides us the energy we need for the day ahead as well as some well earnt rest. The website we found that is around this very 

important topic on sleep quality is called "Mind" which is full of the most necessary information for a range of topics regarding 

mental health and wellbeing. You can find out more about sleep at: https://www.mind.org.uk/for-young-people/feelings-and-

experiences/sleep-and-mental-health/ 
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REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

The Marches School joins the 
Oswestry Pride celebrations 
Members of the Safe Space Social 
Club were out to brave the rain and 
celebrate diversity as part of 
Oswestry's first Pride March.  Mrs 
Corfield said, "It was great to be part 
of this historic event and we can't wait 
to join in again next year!" 
 

 
 
"Saturday was my first ever Oswestry 
Pride event and I’m so grateful I got 
to experience it. I felt that I was 
accepted and not judged for being 
me, which is very beautiful.”  
Rory Ellis Year 10 
 

 

 
 
North Shropshire Athletics 
Champions 
Well done to all who took part in the 
North Shropshire Athletics 
Tournament – The Marches School 
were crowned Champions! 
 

 
 

Keele University STEM Visit 
40 Year 9 students went on a STEM 

day visit to Harper Adams 
University.  

 

 
 

 

 

Rewards Summer Raffle 
Members of our new Student 
Leadership and House Captains are 
running rewards raffle this half-term.  

 
 
Our School Canteen joins in with 
the Pride celebrations 
 

 
 
Year 10 – North Shropshire 
Rounders Champions! 
 

 

FOCUS 
Niall Maguire - Representing Shropshire 

On Saturday 15th June, Niall Maguire in Year 10 was entered to run the 
U15 400m for the County in the Mason Trophy at Northwood Stadium, 
Stoke on Trent, following gaining a county time in the recent Shropshire 
Schools Track & Field event with Marches School at Telford.  Well done 
Niall, we are very proud! 

 

Friday 28th June 2024 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 

• Friday 5th July – Sports Day 

• Monday 22nd July – Sponsored Walk 

• Tuesday 23rd July – Alton Towers 
Rewards Trip 

• Wednesday 24th July – Last day of 
term 

 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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